DOYLE IHHARTMAN
QOil Operator
SUITE 508
C & K PETROLEUM BUILDING
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

(915) 684.4011

October 23, 1979

Mr. Arthur R. Brown, District Engineer
United States Geological Survey

P. 0. Box 1157

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: Restoration of Surface
Odessa Langlie Federal No.1
1650 FSL & 660 FEL, Section 14
T-25-S, R-37-E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Brown:

I have notified Gary Blocker of Jal, New Mexico, owner of the
surface land in the NE/4 SE/4 Section 14, T-25-S, R-37-E, of my
intention to drill a 3700-feet Langlie Mattix test 1650 FSL and

990 FEL of Section 14. We have both agreed that once drilling and
completion operations are finished at the proposed wellsite all pits
will be backfilled and leveled, all junk and unnecessary equipment
will be removed, and any unneeded access road and drill pad area
will be ripped to promote vegetation.

ol Very truly yours,

man

DH/mh
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